Sunapee Fire Department Board of Engineers December 4, 2017

The meeting was call to order at 7:02 pm.

Daniel Ruggles, Dana Ramspott, Howard Sargent and Mark Scott were present.

H Sargent made a motion and M Scott seconded to accept the minutes of November 20, 2017. All in favor.

D Ruggles reported on the following:

- The Infection Control Policy will become a town wide policy.
- The revised warrant article to be presented to voters in March
- An email was received from Fire Standards & Training regarding solar panels and their hazards. At this time there are no training programs available.
- Continuing to work on computer software to link up to air packs.
- New gear will be purchased for some members.

M Scott reviewed his plan for having elevator master keys in Knox Boxes.

Wheel Chair Basketball will be held on January 23, 2017.

A discussion took place regarding house numbering and it was decided to do an e-mail blast reminding homeowners to number their homes.

D Ramspott made a motion and it was seconded by M Scott to adjourn the meeting at 7:25pm. All in favor.

Daniel Ruggles, Chief

Dana Ramspott, Deputy Chief

Howard Sargent, Deputy Chief

Mark Scott, Deputy Chief